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LEE HARVEY OSWALD 

w 
“= ay NOPD, telephonically contacted 

this office 

Ca Orleans 
8: 

Saree 

and inquired as to whether or not 
there was any record in the FBI files in Wew Orleans concerning 
the NOPD jacket (file) on OSWALD as they were unable to locate 
it. 

He stated that efforts to locate this record by the 
NOPD have been unsuccessful and the Superintendent was holding 
him personally responsible for locating it. 

1 advised him we would be glad to check and see 
whether we had any record concerning this. 

SUPV. ANDERSON handling. 
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   SA alled Maback re OSWALD 
nd advised we don’t have any reco hVing obtained the 

Mw original NOPD record on OSWALD for ourselves or for the Warren _- 
ai Commission (looked all through 89-69 and 100-16601 on OSWALD). 

  

SUPV. advised that he may 
want to contact LSP, nee the Warren Commission's source for 

Muthat NOPD record was the LSP and not the FBI. He was given the 

+ Warren Commission citation. 

Vv eGR. oo supe. A «: they have 
Mwmthe completely reconstructed record but not e original. 

ee —_ stated it could easily have been mis- 
Mrplaced anywhe a PD due to the poor record check-out system 

in effect at that time. 

i hl ao 3 he and the Chief only thought of 
thche FBI as one of several other agencies who might have obtained 
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